LONG ISLAND UNIVERSITY

COLLEGE OF ARTS AND SCIENCES

300 PEARL STREET BROOKLYN, NEW YORK

DEPARTMENT OF ATHLETICS AND PHYSICAL EDUCATION CLAIR F. BEE. DIRECTOR

TELEPHONE: TRIANGLE 5-6211

June 21st, 1938

Dr. F. C. Allen Coach of Basketball University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

My dear Dr. Allen

As Chairman of the Basketball Rules-Recommendations Committee of the National Association of Basketball Coaches, I hope you will consent to serve on the committee for the season of 1938-1939. Will you please sign and return the enclosed card.

It is doubtful that there will be any major changes, However, I should like to have your assistance and advice in case such changes should be considered.

Personally, I feel that there have been too many changes in the last few years, and that we are in need of a good long "Rules-change-rest".

Best wishes for a good vacation.

Sincerely,

Clair Bee

CFB:GG Enc.